
The Maine Board of Pesticides Control cordially invites you 
to an Agricultural Basic Pesticide Applicator License 
training course on Wednesday, October 23, 2024, at the 

Sherman Town Office. 

The training will begin at 8:30 AM and continue to 11:30 AM.  

An opportunity to take the Ag Basic Core Exam will follow 
immediately after the training. 

For applicators seeking pesticide credits, the program is 
worth three credits. 

Seating is limited. 

The training and exam are free. However, people taking the exam are 
asked to provide proof of identity. 

To sign up, please call the BPC main office at 207 287-2731 

Please be aware that Maine State law requires that people who 
annually sell more than $1,000 of plants or plant products intended 
for human consumption and only general-use (over-the-counter) 
pesticides obtain an Agricultural Basic pesticide applicator license.  

Plants or plant products intended for human consumption include: 

• Growers of fruits, vegetables, herbs and grains for human 
consumption 

• Growers of the above crops who make bread, jam, French fries, 
wine, cider, juice, etc., or who sell products to be processed 
into those products 

• Greenhouse growers selling fruit, vegetable and herb 
seedlings. 


